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To Whom it concerns.
This Bill removes ANY data protection rights of anyone who uses a device or service.
This is an unethical intrusion into the privacy of Australian citizens, residents or visitors.

It will have absolutely minimal impact on helping to identify Terrorists, Paedophile’s, cyber
criminals etc, but a huge impact on the privacy of individuals.

It will also have major cost implications on business whether they be data carriers, data service
providers or the online industry.

This is a lazy and immoral Bill, that not only removes any protection but installs highly punitive
fines and criminal charges designed to keep quite what the government is doing and stop any

chance of public outrage.

An outraged Australian citizen, who suddenly feels a whole lot less secure.



